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Dear Parents/Guardians/Students, 

 
 
We are pleased to inform you that school has reopened face to face and our first phase is a success.  
Secondary and A-Level will commence from September 16th, 2020. Face to face lessons for Grade 4-6 are 
expected to commence on September 23rd. Early Years and Juniors are expected to reopen September 30th.  
The group schedules and time tables will be shared in your WhatsApp groups soon. 
We want to reassure you that huge lengths have been taken to prepare the school for students’ learning to 
continue in a safe environment. A brief overview of the safety guidelines is given below. 

 

 No entry without mask   

 No visitors will be allowed during school hours   

 Proper queue formation with physical distancing at Entry and Exit points will be maintained   

 Temperature checks using thermal gun screening at the Academic and Administration entrance. 

Individual with any symptoms will not be allowed to enter   

 Sanitization of students’/teachers’  to be conducted while entering the school premises   

 Classrooms to be disinfected early morning on a daily basis    

 Washrooms will be cleaned and disinfected at regular intervals during the day   

 Regular sanitization of furniture in the classrooms   

 Students will be seated with the requisite physical distancing criteria   

 Students will bring personal sanitizers and will also be encouraged to wash hands regularly   

 No student gathering will be allowed in school   

 No extracurricular activities and strict ban on school events    

 Use of mobile phone will be strictly prohibited.    

 We are sure that you appreciate these safety procedures which are in place to ensure that all our 

students, teachers and staff can be as safe as possible. 

 Canteen will be closed temporarily for students. Kindly send your child with his/her own lunch and 

water bottle. No sharing of food items is allowed. 

 

 
We appreciate your full support and cooperation.   
 
Kind regards,  
Des Administration 


